
September 2023 Newsletter 

Hey everyone, 

I have some important news about our campground. As we wrap up another great 
season, I want to let you know about some changes we have made and some 
exciting developments that are coming up. 

For seasonal campers, we have a special offer for you. If you plan on spending up 
to three nights every weekend, the cost for the season will be $3,000. If you cannot 
pay in full, you can pay in monthly installments of $700, which will total $3,500 
for the season. If you want to stay longer than the allotted time, each additional 
night will cost $70.  

If you plan on living here full-time and staying for four to seven nights, the cost 
will be $4,000 for the season. If you cannot pay in full, you can pay $1,200 
monthly, totaling $4,500 for the season.  

Please note that these rates cannot be booked online. Personal checks should be 
mailed to Marv Thomann, and he can provide more information if needed. 

We also have a new option for month-to-month camping. You can rent a spot for 
$800 per month, which includes four weekends. The rental period will be from the 
first of the month to the 30th.  

Please keep in mind that no glass containers should be transported from one 
campsite to another. You can have glass inside your camper, but please be careful. 



Also, we would prefer non-smokers stay at our campground. If you smoke, please 
do it in your own property with the windows up, and make sure no one else can 
smell it.  

Remember, there are better things to suck on!  �

                  And please, do not walk into Marv's office if you smell like smoke. 

As of 2024, we will no longer have porta-potties. Fiberoptic internet will be 

available, Party Central will have its own bathroom, and Richy Rich will have his 
brand-new cabin.  

We are also expanding by putting up a 50x100 building for storage, which will 
make more space available for our seasonal campers who need to store their 
belongings.  

If you are interested in being a seasonal camper in the new subdivision, please 
contact Marv. 

Thank you for visiting this season! 

Marvin Thomann 

Owner of Camp NCN


